
Dear Supporter

Manchester United takes the safety of our supporters extremely seriously. As a reminder,

working in partnership with Greater Manchester Police, we've reviewed our security procedures

since recent events in Manchester, London and Paris and have made a couple of important

changes to help ensure the safety of all supporters, visitors and staff at Old Trafford.

These include enhancing our searches of supporters at the turnstiles. This means that the

searches may take longer and as a result it is likely that queues will also be longer this season,

however we will do all we can to keep things moving. We are also restricting the size of bags

allowed.

Because of the above changes, and due to major roadworks around the stadium, we

recommend the following so that you are able to get into the stadium before kick-off:

l Arrive at Old Trafford and get to your turnstile at least an hour before the start of the

match (turnstiles will still open 2 hours before kick-off)

l Do not bring a bag larger than 20cm x 15cm x 5cm (8" x 6" x 2") with you to the

match; this equates to a small handbag

All bags will be searched and items larger than the size criteria must be left at one of the 'Bag

Drop' facilities, which are located near the ticket office (N1 car park) and in E2 car park. Bringing

a bag will further delay your entry to the stadium (and will delay your departure after the game if

you have to use a 'Bag Drop') and we therefore encourage you not to bring any bags or

prohibited items to the stadium (if you have to bring a bag larger than the size criteria, we

recommend you arrive at least 2 hours before kick-off).

Please do not be alarmed by the extra security measures (which will be in place for every match

from now on), they are to ensure your time at Old Trafford is as safe as possible. For more

information visit manutd.com/safety

To ensure that you have received this important information we would appreciate it if you

could acknowledge receipt by clicking one of the boxes below:

I have read this
information, and would

prefer not to receive
further reminders

>

I have read this
information, but would
like to receive further

reminders

>
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We would also like to make you aware that major roadworks have begun on key roads

surrounding the stadium which will last for 3 years. This will increase your journey time to and

from the stadium if you travel by car and could impact your route and street parking. For full

details visit manutd.com/gettinghere

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Dan Schofield

Head of Venue Operations
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